
iQ.
c/o The Royal Trust Company,

Montreal, 2^th September, 1923.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. 
McGill University,
Montreal, 4ue.

De ar S ir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the 20th 
instant in connection with the Verdun War Memorial and am 
much obliged for the information contained 'therein.

As suggested by you, I have to-day written the Adjutant-General, 
Ottawa for the desired information regarding engagements in 
which the Canadian Expeditionary Forces took part and hope 
to receive the official list in due course.

With many thanks for your valuable assistance.

Yours very truly,

-v£.


